
Commuter Services Preferential Carpool Parking Policy 

Our primary goal for managing preferential carpool parking is to reduce traffic congestion and improve 
air quality. 

To be eligible to use preferential carpool parking, please make sure your carpool meets the following 
requirements: 

1. Carpool members need to be coming from the same area going to the same general destination,
or be picked up along the route.

2. Carpool participants ride together at least three days per week.
3. Carpool participants may only be registered on one carpool parking permit at a time.
4. Carpool members are at least 16 years old.

Commuter Services reserves the right to not approve a carpool parking application if we deem any of 
these criteria have not been met.   

Please allow 10 business days to process your carpool registration.  Permits will be sent to the first 
person listed on the registration form. 

For questions or to learn about your employer/school preferential carpool parking program please 
contact us at: robin@494corridor.org or 952.405.9425 

Thank you for your efforts to carpool! 


